
 

OCTOBER is DOMESTIC VIOENCE  

AWARENESS MONTH! 

The Cusick Football Team will be wearing Purple 

Socks, to help bring Awareness of Domestic Violence, 

during their HOME GAME on October 13th. 

The Kalispel Tribe Victim Assistance Services will be 

handing out FREE Purple Fandanas to the spectators, 

both parents and students, to wear during the game 

so the community can show their support in bringing 

awareness to this issue. They will also be setting up 

an informational booth at the game. 

 

Please show your support and wear Purple to the 

game, along with your Black and Yellow  


